
May 15, 2020 

Grace and Peace! 

The session met this week and discussed at length the possibility of 

opening Sunday services up again.  We are not yet ready to make that 

move, but we are trying to figure out whether there are ways to do that and 

how to keep everybody relatively safe, at the same time.  There will be 

more on that coming up. 

There is a tremendous desire on the part of all of us to find a way to get 

together again, but we are also trying to be responsible and safe.  And, of 

course, if and when there is a COVID-19 outbreak in Hand County, that 

will call all our plans into question again.  So stay tuned. 

This Sunday’s sermon is about how we Presbyterians might think about 

evangelism, which is maybe something we maybe don’t think about that 

much at all.  I hope you will be able to join us at millerpresby.com at 10:00 

on Sunday, or any time thereafter. 

Since we have closed our worship services, we have had a handful of 

musicians helping out with our recorded services. If you are interested in 

assisting us in that way, please contact Janice Palmer or me, and we will be 

glad to help make that happen.  We would like to continue the special 

music as we are able to. 

As always, please contact me if you have questions or if you have ideas 

about how we should be doing things in these strange times, or if you have 

needs that the church can help with, or if you just want to chat. 

Above all, remember that we are loved and cared for, and that we are given 

the power to love and care for others. 

Blessings, 

Brian Jones 


